
Driveway Usage Guidelines 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to remind everyone of the guidelines for the usage of the driveway to ensure 

safety and convenience for all. Please adhere to the following points: 

• Only authorized vehicles are allowed to park in the designated areas. 

• No parking is permitted on the driveway during scheduled maintenance hours. 

• Keep the driveway clear of obstructions at all times. 

• Follow all posted speed limits when driving through the area. 

• Respect the privacy and property of neighboring homeowners. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Your Community Association 


